
Digital Citizenship Expectations for Our 

School Community 

Dear [School Community/Parents/Students], 

As we embrace the digital age, it is imperative that we foster a safe and respectful online 

environment. The following digital citizenship expectations are designed to guide our school 

community in responsible technology use: 

• Respect Privacy: Always protect personal information and respect others' privacy 

online. 

• Practice Respect: Communicate thoughtfully and kindly, avoiding any form of 

cyberbullying. 

• Be Responsible: Use technology for educational purposes and adhere to school policies 

regarding device usage. 

• Think Critically: Evaluate online information carefully and develop skills to spot 

misinformation. 

• Stay Safe: Be aware of online risks and know how to report inappropriate behavior. 

Together, we can create a positive digital culture within our school. Thank you for your support 

in championing digital citizenship. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


